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The CDC has released a new tool, the Quarantine and Isolation calculator. This web-based application can 
provide individuals with the recommended precautions to take in an effort to reduce the spread of COVID-19. 
The new tool can be tailored to an individual’s specific circumstances. The individual can enter factual 
information and the calculator will advise regarding isolating, quarantining, testing, and wearing a mask based 
upon the most up-to-date CDC guidance. 

If you have questions regarding the CDC guidelines for COVID-19 in the workplace or any other employment 
laws, contact Tracy Armstrong or another member of the Wilentz Employment Law Team.
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